From:

Sent: 16 March 2016 18:07

To: Quigley, Elaine

Subject: RE: PLANNING APPLICATIONS 2015/7036/P and 2015/6843/P for the GARDEN HOUSE at 1
ELLERDALE ROAD

Dear Elaine,

I am the resident of Flat C, 1 Ellerdale Road and I wish to add my strong objection to the above
applications and, in this regard, I confirm that I agree with the objections raised by my neighbours in

Flats A and B [

Kind regards,



















